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From: FURSE Andrew <andrew.furse@altran.com>
Sent: 24 September 2018 10:19

To: Licensing

Cc: Andrew Furse (ClIr)

Subject: Today's Luna Cinema hearing

Importance: High

FAO Terrill Wolyn

Dear Terrill,
Although initially expecting to attend today, | have been called to an unscheduled work related project meeting in

London and thus unable to attend today.
I would like to ask that my apologies are recorded.

From complaints and evidence from last year, | continue to stand by my concerns over the Luna Cinema and it
holding its event late on a Sunday. | accept that their offer of using headphones will mitigate the noise issues during
the event, but once over the noise created on a Sunday evening will still impact residents and their children. There is
no reason why their event needs to be late on a Sunday and | would ask the hearing that the timing is brought

forward.

Thank you.
Clir Andrew Furse
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Please consider the envitonment before printing.
This message and any attachments (the "message") are confidential and intended for the sole use of the addressees. Any unauthorised copying or dissemination is strictly prohibited.

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify us promptly and delete this message from your inbox.



